
																																																																																																					

							

	

A message to front line staff from hospital CEO Dr. Robert Corona 
	
	
If	you	are	on	our	front	line	staff,	you	know	that	helping	others	is	in	your	DNA.	
	
I	want	you	to	know	how	much	your	actions	and	responsiveness	are	valued	—		
by	both	leadership	and	the	public.	Thanks	to	your	efforts,	we	are	known	for	
providing	expertise	and	care	at	one	of	the	most	challenging	times	we’ll	ever	face.	
	
I	also	want	you	to	know	that	we	are	committed	to	protecting	you.	We	have	teams	
who	are	meeting	several	times	a	day	to	ensure	we	have	your	back.	We	are	
seeking	ways	to	provide	the	proper	protective	equipment,	ensuring	we	will	have	
testing	capabilities,	addressing	staffing,	and	finding	ways	to	keep	people	who	
don't	need	hospital	services	away	from	the	hospital.			
	
We	want	all	our	front	line	colleagues	to	remain	healthy	as	possible.		
	
You	are	a	precious	resource	for	all.					
	
Thank	you	for	all	you	are	doing	to	care	for	patients	at	University	Hospital	and	
Community	Hospital	and	all	our	clinical	locations.			
	
YOU	are	our	rock	stars.	We	are	grateful	every	minute	for	your	courage	and	
resilience.	
	

	

	

	


